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Shoppers Survey for Residents of 
London Borough of Hillingdon
Residents of the London Borough of Hillingdon are invited to complete this 
survey about visiting local high streets for shopping and entertainment and 
how their shopping habits have changed as a result of COVID-19. 

The results of the survey, which should take no more than six 
minutes of your time to complete, will inform Hillingdon Council’s 
campaign to welcome people back to its towns and shopping areas, 
boost the local economy, get people back to work and customers 
back to the high street safely in line with government guidance. 

Visit the survey here 
www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Hillingdonshopperssurvey
 
Or scan the QR code to start the survey



If you provide your details at the end of the survey you will be entered into a prize 
draw to win a picnic hamper full of summer treats worth £100 selected from 
local shops and services.

Closing Date Tuesday 31 August 2021

The campaign is supported by the European Regional Development Fund 
through the government’s Welcome Back Fund. 


